October 16, 2008

RMR Group
415 Windy Pass Trail
Gallatin Gateway, MT 59730

To Whom [t May Concern:

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Town of West Yellowstone to offer my strongest
positive recommendation for the RMR Group. The Town of West Yellowstone is in the
final stages of an Y renovation of the Union Pacific Dining Lodge. The RMR
Group acted as the general contractor on the project and they did an outstanding job of
completing the required renovation work despite having to work outside through the
winter of 2007-2008 when West Yellowstone received its heaviest annual snowfall in
more than a decade. In addition, the RMR Group’s follow through in addressing punch
list items as the project came to completion was timely and thorough.

I would recommend the RMR Group to anyone looking to work with a professional,
thorough and hard-working contractor,

Please feel free to contact me at 406-646-7795 if you have any questions.

et (€
S damie Greene
Operations Manager
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